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Nadeem Jan

From: SAEED, Muhammad Shoaib <saeedmu@who.int>

Sent: Wednesday, January 8, 2020 1:10 AM

To: Nadeem Jan; shahidali@ctc.org.pk

Cc: pda.dikhan@gmail.com; mir_zeeshan@hotmail.com; MUHAMMAD, Nazir; KHAN, 

Sikandar Ali

Subject: Re: Explanation letter on account of unapproved absenteeism

Dear Nadeem Jan Sb and Shahid Ali Sb 

At the time of my visit to RHC Gomal Bazar, the said UCPO Fiaz Ahmad was not found in the facility nor his cell 
was responding, nor he had requested for short leave due to rain(although it was not raining at that time).So 
for me this is a willful absentee on his behalf.Yes after intimation via whats app WHO official group at 01:05 
PM regarding absentees of different UCPOs, Mr.Fiaz Ahamad sent  me voice message that I have reached 
health facility. 
  
 I suggest/recommend one day deduction so that in future he will become duty full as we are facing with 6 
polio confirmed cases in the district in 2019 and I request you kindly to share CTC Policy with me and with 
UCPOs regarding their duty time, rules and reporting channels so that in future no issue of reporting is left 
undocumented.    
 
 

Thanks, 
Regards 

Dr. Muhammad Shoaib Saeed 

Polio Eradication Officer, 
World Health Organization, 
Add: District Polio Control Room, 
Office of the Deputy Commissioner, 
District Tank. 
Cell: +92 334-0944661 

Email: pakicubano@gmail.com  

 

 

From: Fiaz ahmad <fiazagri@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 8, 2020 12:56 PM 
To: Nadeem Jan <nadeemjan@ctc.org.pk> 
Cc: shahidali@ctc.org.pk <shahidali@ctc.org.pk>; SAEED, Muhammad Shoaib <saeedmu@who.int>; 
pda.dikhan@gmail.com <pda.dikhan@gmail.com>; mir_zeeshan@hotmail.com <mir_zeeshan@hotmail.com>; 
MUHAMMAD, Nazir <muhammadn@who.int> 
Subject: Re: Explanation letter on account of unapproved absenteeism  
  
R/S Mr.  Nadeem Jan  
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     I say that you have sent me Explanation letter of Absentism.   
I was in UC GomaL on 6th Jan 2020. But i have reached Late time to RHC Gomal.  Due to High amount of rain 
fall.  
At this day i met with Mr Naqeeb Ullah UPEC Chairmen and EPI Tech Mr Sana Ullah.  
So there for i request to u sir plz consider my Prensenc. 
    Thanks. 
 
Regards  
Fiaz Ahmad  
UCPO-UC-Gomal 
 
 
On Tue, Jan 7, 2020, 4:54 PM Nadeem Jan <nadeemjan@ctc.org.pk> wrote: 
Dear Mr. Fiaz Ahmad,  
  
Please find attached file of Explanation letter on account of unapproved absenteeism.  
  
Regards, 
  
Nadeem Jan 
Project Officer-PTPP CTC 
  


